December 14, 2022

Susan Swartz
Superintendent
Scotia Glenville School District

Dear Susan,

| am writing to inform you that | am resigning my position as PPS Teaching Assistant effective
January 13, 2023. | am resigning my position because | have been offered a full-time teaching
position. Thank you for the opportunity you all gave me. It has been an honor to work with
everyone here in Scotia. The last four and a half years working with such an amazing team of
teachers helped reignite my passion for teaching and encouraged me to continue to

pursue my certification, bringing me to this current opportunity. For that | will forever be
grateful, and always a Tartan at heart.

Sincerely,

Leah Lapczenski



